From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 11:27 AM

To: 'Tisha.Thompson@espn.com' <Tisha.Thompson@espn.com>
Subject: RE: ESPN: Ticketing Complaints

Dear Ms. Thompson,

We did not identify any complaints received by our office during the time period provided specifically regarding sports
or game tickets. | am attaching one complaint against Vivid Seats we found where the purpose of the tickets purchased
is not made clear.

Our search revealed no legal actions taking against the entities you listed in the past 10 years.

Best Regards,

Rowan Cornell-Brown

Program Technician

Consumer Protection & Antitrust Units
Office of the Vermont Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-5507





